
  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
7 June 2024 
 
Ski Trip 2025  
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
We are pleased to advise that we have some new places available to offer on the Ski Trip 2025. 
 
This is at a revised cost of £1379. 
 
If a parent has already signed up for the ski trip, this revised cost will of course apply to them too. 
 
The trip is now open to any student in the school who will be here in 2024-25. 
 
This includes students who may have been on a school trip previously. 
 
If a child has not skied before this is no barrier – many who go are absolute beginners though we do 
have groups for intermediates and advanced skiers too.  
 
Please see the payment item on ParentPay – this involves paying a £300 deposit to secure a space. 
 
The trip is to Austria in the February half-term, 2025 and will be via coach. There will be an 
instalment schedule with final payment by the start of December.  
 
Any queries can be directed to: staylor@northleamington.co.uk  
 
A video of Ski Trip 2024 will be available to view on the school website next week.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Steve Taylor – Visit Leader 
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